
Dear Valued Guests of the Fulton Theatre:
 
Since the emergence of the COVID-19 pandemic, the Fulton Theatre has 
been committed to the health and safety of our patrons, guests, artists 
and staff.  With wellbeing as a top priority, the Fulton is cotinuing our 
face covering policy. 

The masking The masking requirement has been extended. The Fulton Theatre 
requires that face masks be worn by all audience members while 
attending a performance in any of our series.  Masks are required 
except when eating or drinking. Securely fitting masks must cover the 
nose and mouth, and have no valves; scarves and neck gaiters are not 
acceptable. 

The lThe leadership of the Fulton Theatre will continue to monitor guidance 
issued by the CDC and state and local health ocials, and will update 
COVID protocols as circumstances allow. 

The entire list of health and safety measures that have been 
implemented at the Fulton Theatre may be found at our COVID-19 Safety 
Protocols web page. 

Thank Thank you for your understanding, and we look forward to welcoming 
you back to the Fulton Theatre in the very near future. 

Respectfully, 
The Fulton Theatre


